
 
 

 
Call For Community Representation  
On Board of Directors 
 
The Oshawa Senior Community Centres (OSCC55+) is an experienced and 
innovative not-for-profit organization that serves the 55+ community, through 
excellence in leadership, advocacy, and a holistic approach to wellness. This 
is achieved with the support of community partners and our shared 
commitment to the provision of sustainable, engaging leisure programs and 
community support services. 
  
OSCC55+ invites Community Members to serve on their volunteer Board of 
Directors and lend their skills and time to champion our vision for Living Well 
at 55+!  
  
OSCC55+ Board of Directors is Governance led and responsible for 
oversight of the management and operation of the OSCC55+. Board 
commitment includes attendance at monthly meetings held on the 4th 
Thursday at 4:00 p.m. and includes committee work. Following appointment 
by the Board of Directors, the term of appointment will be from January 2026 
to December 2028. 
  
Successful candidates appointed to the Board will drive the goals and 
objectives of the organization’s 2024-2028 Strategic Plan.  Ideally 
candidates will bring knowledge and experience in specialized areas such 
as accounting, law, and not-for-profit organizations. They will work with the 
Board and the Executive Director of OSCC55+ by applying their skills and 
expertise to help support older adults to live well in their community. 
  
A written letter and resumé is required to be sent by mail or email to: 
  
Clara Tsirbas 
Corresponding Secretary 
Oshawa Senior Community Centres  
43 John Street West  
Oshawa, ON  L1H 1W8 
ctsirbas@oshawa.ca  
www.oscc.ca 
 
Deadline for receipt of application is Friday, October 24, 2025 at 5:00 pm. 
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